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Council District 5 Project 

City Councilor, Dan Lewis  

 PUBLIC 
MEETING 
RAINBOW BOULEVARD 
TRAFFIC CALMING STUDY 

  

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 
6:00-7:00PM

 
  

This is a virtual public 
meeting. Join us via Zoom: 

 

505.768.3118

The City of Albuquerque invites you to discuss a 
Traffic Calming and Pedestrian Safety study on 
Rainbow Blvd., between Paseo del Norte and 
the southern property line of Volcano Vista High 
School. The study aims to understand the 
challenges to pedestrian safety in this corridor. 
This second and final Public Meeting will allow 
the project team to share an overview of the 
corridor’s safety challenges and potential 
mitigation options. In addition, this is your 
opportunity to provide community feedback on 
these issues and discuss possible solutions.

Giselle Alvarez, Policy Analyst

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85032239442


